

# **BULLETIN – 10<sup>th</sup> September 2021**

## "AT ALL SAINTS WE ALL FLOURISH AND ACHIEVE AS A CHILD OF GOD"

Dear Parents and Carers,

Hello and Welcome Back to school!

We have had a glorious first week back in school. We enjoyed the sunny weather very much and getting back into our usual roles and routines. All classes have made a very good start to the year and Celebration Worship this morning was full of praise and positivity from the teachers to their children.

Reception parents will know that over Summer our smallest classroom was refurbished and now includes a very cute tiny toilet and sink, just right for the littlest members of our school! Miss Brown and Mrs Jackson are thoroughly enjoying using the new classroom with our new children.

It has been lovely to see you all mixing and chatting together on the driveway at the beginning and ends of the day and our lining up in the morning has gone very well, thank you for supporting us with this.

Our Celebration Worship this morning was full of the joy of being together again and the sharing of happy summer holiday memories...

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:

Saturn: Astrid, for respect, kindness and responsibility

Jupiter: Josiah, for kindness and friendship

Sun: Emmie, for respect and positivity and Lily for responsibility

Sport: Ayrton, for positivity and perseverance

#### **House Points:**

Tigers earned 69 house points this week. Lions earned 58 house points this week. Leopards earned 53 house points this week.

It has been such a positive start to this academic year and we are looking forward to resuming our usual Autumn Term activities.

With every blessing, Mrs Andrews



### JEANS FOR GENES DAY FRIDAY 17<sup>™</sup> SEPTEMBER

Next Friday we will be having a non-uniform day to raise money for 'Jeans for Genes' – a charity we support that raises funds for research and treatment of genetic diseases such as muscular dystrophy, cystic fibrosis, and sickle cell anemia. Therefore we would like to invite your children to come to school wearing jeans (or their own clothes if they don't have jeans) If your children would like to take part and support this important charity, then please send them to school with £1 to donate.

Thank you

Imogen and India Charity Officers

## SECOND HAND UNIFORM SALE FRIDAY 17<sup>TH</sup> SEPTEMBER

Second hand uniform will be put outside the school office on the picnic table next Friday after school. Please help yourself and give a donation in the tin provided.